VICTOR EMANUEL
420 LEXINGTON AVENUE
NEW YORK

March 11, 1942

Dear Amon:

Thank you so much for
sending me the editorial page of the Fort
Worth Star-Telegram, evening edition, of
Friday, March 6.

I think the editorial
"Meet Industry Half Way" is one of the best
I have ever read and I compliment you with
all sincerity at my command upon it.

Tith every kind regerd and
good wish, please believe me, I am

Most sincerely,

e

VE:e

Amon G. Carter, Esqg. President and Publisher
Fort Worth Star-Telegram ‘
Fort Worth, Texas



